
August 25, 2021 

Honorable Jerry L Demings 
Orange County Mayor 
201 South Rosalind A venue 
Orlando, FL 32801 

Dear Mayor Demings, 

Office of Scott Randolph 
Orange County Tax Collector 

200 South Orange Avenue, Suite 1600 
Orlando, Florida 32801 

(407) 836-2705 
taxcollector@octaxcol.com 

According to information I received from the Orange County Comptroller, Clerk of the Value 
Adjustment Board (V AB), the 2021 V AB hearings will not be completed by November 1, 2021 . 

As Tax Collector, in order to accomplish the timely issuance of the 2021 ad valorem tax notice, I 
respectfully request the Board of County Commissioners extend the tax roll prior to the 
anticipated completion of the 2021 VAB hearings, as authorized by Section 197.323, F.S. 

Please consider this requested action during the BCC meeting. I further request that, following 
the Board' s consideration, the Clerk of the Board Office forward a copy of this letter stamped, 
approved, and dated to my office. 

Please accept my gratitude for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

µA 
Scott Randolph 
Orange County Tax Collector 

cc: Phil Diamond, Orange County Comptroller as Clerk of the Board and the Clerk of the Value 
Adjustment Board 
Rick Singh, Orange County Property Appraiser 
Cheryl Gillespie, Supervisor, Agenda Development, BCC 
Katie Smith, Orange County Comptroller Deputy Clerk of the Board 

Orange County Tax Collector Scott Randolph AUG 2 5 2021 
ny. 
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APPROVED BY ORANGE  
COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS 

BCC Mtg. Date: September 14, 2021




